
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 7, 1977 

To Senator Bob Dole 

I appre ciate your comments about the Grove 
Reservoir project. 

As you know, during my campaign I pledged to 
cut unjustified Corps of Engineers and Bureau 
of Reclamation projects from the budget . After 
careful evaluation, the deleted projects did 
not meet our cost-benefit criteria. 

We will continue review of all Corps and Bureau 
projects, and additional reforms and budget 
changes may be recommended. In the meantime, 
I am forwarding your remarks to Bert Lance so 
that he will also know of your concern. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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